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Memorandum
November 25, 2014


To:		TR-141121 - File

From:		Betty Young, Compliance Investigator, Transportation Safety 

Subject:	TR-141121 – City of Wenatchee
Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project
Public Safety Fence Project – Phase I

[bookmark: _GoBack]On June 26, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $19,984 to the City of Wenatchee (City) for a project related to establishing the first phase of a public safety fence between the Columbia River, the Apple Capital Recreational Loop Train and BNSF Railway’s tracks in southeast Wenatchee. The estimated total project cost for this phase was $23,545. The actual cost of the project was $23,562.87.

On November 24, 2014, the City submitted a request for reimbursement. Rail Safety inspector Bob Boston confirmed that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant. 

Please close this docket.
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